
Please inform your residents we are not 
picking up tree branches that fell on private 
property.  We will be working to clean up 
the right of way over the next several 
weeks, although items that are brought 
from private property onto the right of way 
will not be picked up.  If it is a traffic hazard, 
we will ask the property owner to have it 
removed.  If it isn't removed by the 
property owner, we will have it removed 
and bill the property owner the cost for 
removal. 
 
Thanks, 
Scott 
Scott A. Merillat, P.E. 
Managing Director 
Lenawee County Road Commission 
(517) 577-6364 
 


